
Presentation Secondary School Listowel  

Board of Management Online Meeting  

Tuesday 24th August 2021 

 

BOM Agreed Report  

 
 The Board approved Version V of the COVID -19 Response Plan for the safe and 

sustainable reopening of Post Primary schools. 

 The Principal presented a very detailed account to the Board regarding the significant 

planning and preparations being undertaken at present to facilitate the safe return to 

school of staff and students. The Board discussed the implementation of the 

guidelines. 

 The  Board completed the Child Protection Oversight Report for the period 1st  June -

24th  August 2021 

 The Board approved the Child Procedures for the coming year 2021-2022 

 Template One: Child Safeguarding Statement and  Risk Assessment Template 

 Template Two: Checklist for Review of the Child Safeguarding Statement 

 

 Template Three: Notification regarding the Board of Management’s review of the 

Child Safeguarding Statement  

 

 These templates are on the school website  

 

 The Board approved Eileen Kennelly as DLP and Marguerite Linnane as 

DDLP for Child Protection issues 

 The Board ratified the Admissions Policy 2021-2022. The policy is available on the 

school website. 

 The Board ratified the Behaviour Code 2021-2022. The policy is available on the 

school website. 

 The Board ratified the Health and Safety Policy Statement 2021-2022 

 The Board approved the Critical Incident Planning  2021-2022  

Critical Incident Management Policy Review August 2021 

 

 The Board ratified the Respect and Dignity Policy (the Anti-Bullying Policy) 2021-

2022 

 The Ethos Coordinator, Margaret Daly gave a presentation to the Board on the plans 

for the beginning of the year 



 The Principal updated the Board on all Teaching and Learning issues relating to the 

return to school.  

 The Board welcomed the new staff  who will be with us for the year 2021-2022 

 The Principal updated the Board on the new building development. 

 The Board reviewed the school finances. 

 The Board approved new staffing appointments for 2021-2022 

 The Annual Report for 2020-2021 will be presented to the Board at the September 

2021 meeting 

 The next meeting of the Board will take place on Tuesday 28th September 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 


